

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President M

DATE:

April 7, 2009

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 09-0298

City Streets - Opening - Hunter Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is pleased to support City Council Bill 09-0298. This bill allows for the condemnation and opening of Hunter Street, extending from the north side of a 10-foot alley, laid out in the rear of the properties known as 210 through 218/220-222 East Preston Street, Northerly 94.1 feet, more or less, to the south side of a 7-foot alley, laid out in the rear of the properties known as 209 through 217 East Mount Royal Avenue; and providing for a special effective date.

cc:

Andrew Frank Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/ccbill09/0298



